From: <u>Monroe, Pamela</u>

To: <u>Erin M.</u>

Cc: Gregory C. Tocci; Bradley M. Dunkin; Mollasalehi Ethan (Ethan Mollasalehi@transalta.com); Jean-Francois Latour

Subject: Follow-up to Yesterday

 Date:
 Thursday, July 2, 2020 11:22:00 AM

 Attachments:
 2015-02 2020-06-08 20019.docx.pdf

Dear Ms. Morrison-

Thank you for taking the time out of your day yesterday to meet with me, Greg Tocci and Brad Dunkin from Cavanaugh Tocci Associates, and Ethan Mollasalehi, from Antrim Wind Energy. As we discussed yesterday, I have requested that Antrim Wind Energy resume forecasting beginning Monday, July 6. When the forecasted conditions arise, I will let you know a day in advance that testing may occur the following evening. On the morning of the projected day of testing, I will confirm with you that Mr. Tocci and his associates will mobilize and will arrive at your property prior to 6:00 p.m. to set-up the equipment and conduct the monitoring.

If the forecasted conditions arise during the period of 7/6-7/10, Mr. Tocci will provide you with the notification(s), as I will be on vacation.

In the meantime, please send me an e-mail noting any instances when the noise from the wind turbines is bothersome. If you have any questions about this process, do not hesitate to contact me. Sincerely,

Pam

Pamela G. Monroe Administrator Site Evaluation Committee 21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301-2429 Phone 603-271-2435 Fax 603-271-3878 Pamela.monroe@sec.nh.gov

http://www.nhsec.nh.gov/index.htm